From: Planning <planning@affinitywater.co.uk>

Sent: 21 March 2023 16:09

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: S62A/2022/0011 Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End, Manuden

Dear Mark,
Affinity Water has no comments to make on S62A/2022/0011.
Kind Regards,

Robert Davidson
Environmental Projects Officer
Water Resources and Environment

Affinity Water Limited
Tamblin Way, Hatfield, Hertfordshire AL10 9EZ
Mobile:
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